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 Mrs Cavanagh’s 3-6 class have been busy painting 
beautiful country scenes in acrylics 



 

From Claire’s Desk….   

To all our dear families: 

The learning term is busily underway with our integrated study focusing on ‘Australia All 

Over!” Our students are extremely engaged and enjoying the learning opportunities 

provided. It is always surprising to find out how much and how little our students know! 

Mrs Cavanagh will be sending home a research project  for students from Year 3 to 

Year 6. 

If you have any queries, please contact Mrs Cavanagh.  

Mrs Tillman Ryan will be conversing with families in regards to Learning Plans for 

students over the next few weeks. These are follow up conversations which were 

delayed during COVID19. We look forward to your input on student learning and 

welfare. 

Although we are holding school assemblies, parents and carers are still unable to 

attend or enter the school grounds, without due cause, until we have the all clear. 

Thank you so much for your consideration of these matters. 

As always, please contact staff if you have any concerns or queries. 
 

Regards  

Claire 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WHS Matters 
 
Please remember to take care when dropping off and collecting children and when 
reversing. 
 
The school in consultation with the local police, council , staff and P&C have drafted a 
Road Safety Risk Management Plan to be discussed at the school on Monday, 7 
September at 2pm. 
 

Please watch weather alerts in case of dangerous and inclement weather in regards to 
the collection of students. 



 

 

“To catch the reader's attention, place an 

interesting sentence or quote from the story 

here.” 

Caption describing 

picture or graphic. 

 

Country Kids Club Michelago : Child care 

https://ccel.com.au/  

Contact number for Country Kids Club  - 6236 8305 

Casual Use: For those parents who may require casual use of the service, please fill in the 

forms as you also need to contact Centrelink. This is important as the documentation needs to be 

completed before you can access  the Child Care service.  

If you are a regular user of the service, please remember to call or text Country Learning if you 

change arrangements for the day or week.  
 

Michelago Playgroup 

Playgroup will recommence this term. Safety and hygiene practices will be adhered to from those 

families attending. The following days have been organised: 

 

Wednesday– 19 August 

Wednesday 2, 16 September 
 

 

Work Health & Safety:  COVID 19 Rules are still in place! 

Important 

Coronavirus :  

 Please ensure any students who feel unwell do not attend school. 

 The students are required to stay at home. 

 Students are required to be dropped off and collected at the school gates. 

 Staff are adhering to advice given, to provide appropriate protection and safety for 

your children. 

 Please note that all students must have a drink bottle that can be re-filled at 

school. 

 Bubblers cannot be used. 

 

 

 
 

What’s happening at MPS 

 

Wednesday 19 August -  Playgroup 

Wednesday 2 September -  Playgroup 

Wednesday 16 September -  Playgroup 

Friday 18 September -  Sports Fun Day @ MPS 

 

https://ccel.com.au/


 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Sadly we farewell our SLSO Lyn who has always 
been committed to the learning and support of 

our students. 

We wish her well at Bredbo Public School 


